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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Today we said goodbye and good luck to our wonderful Year Six children their future schools are 

very fortunate to have them.  

 

Class Four Summer Performance of ‘Macbeth’ 

The children were amazing. 
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Term Dates 

Term begins on Monday 5th September - please find a copy of the new term dates attached. 

Whole School Topic  

The whole school topic will be ‘Discovering Devon’. 

Dinner Menu 

The current menu will continue in September, please find the menu attached with the revised 

weekly dates.  It will be week one’s menu on the first week back. 

PE 

Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school every day. 

Gymnastics, Tennis and Trampolining  

Classes One and Two will have weekly gymnastics sessions with Falcons Gymnastics for the first 

half of the term and weekly trampolining sessions with Air Extreme for the second half of the 

term. Gymnastics will take place on Wednesday afternoons starting on Wednesday 7th September.  

Trampolining will take place on Monday afternoons commencing on Monday 31st October.  

Classes Three and Four will have tennis coaching at Park Lane Tennis Club for the first half of 

the term and gymnastics with Falcons Gymnastics for the second half of the term. Weekly tennis 

coaching starts on Tuesday 6th September for both classes.  This will be replaced with weekly 

gymnastics sessions with Falcons on Wednesdays commencing on Wednesday 2nd November. 

Forest School 

Reception will take part in Forest School on a Tuesday.  Year One and Year Two will take part in 

Forest School on a Friday.  

Please can you ensure that your child has clearly labelled clothing/sun block as appropriate and 

wellington boots in school. Please note that Forest School commences on Tuesday 6th September 

for Reception and on Friday 9th September for Years One and Two. 

After School Clubs 

Please note that after school clubs will commence on Monday 5th September. Club information will 

be sent out during the first week back. 

Drop-offs 

You may drop your child between 8.00 am and 9.00 am at the blue playground gates. Please ensure 

that if you are dropping off by car that you leave promptly to avoid congestion.  A member of 

staff will meet you at the gate and will explain the process on the first day and provide 

assistance where required. Please make sure that your child has their belongings. The Village Hall 

allows us to use their car park before and after school and we recommend that you primarily park 

here. 

 

  



Instrumental Tuition 

There are places available for the Autumn term, if you wish your child to take part in these 

lessons please contact the school office for more details. 

 Clarinet and Saxophone with Carol Dewis 

 Flute, Fife and Keyboard with Catherine Nicholls (waiting list) 

 Drumming with Martin Bradshaw 

Guitar with Hannah Woollacott (Years 3-6) will commence in September and we will update those 

who previously had lessons. 

Please note that families in receipt of pupil premium receive free tuition. 

We would like to thank all of you for your kindness and support over the year. We hope that you 

all have an enjoyable Summer and we are looking forward to seeing you in September. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 5th September Back to School 

Tuesday 6th September Whole School, Clive PiG, ‘Devon Pirates and Smugglers’ 

Monday 12th September Reception and Year One, Futures Farm Visit, Woolacombe 

Tuesday 13th September Years Two and Three, Wildwood Escot Visit, Exeter 

Wednesday 14th September Years Five and Six, Bike Ride from Barnstaple Train Station to 

Torrington return.  Please email admingoodleigh@goodilf.org.uk 

if your child does not have access to a bicycle. 

Friday 16th September Year Four, Walk from Goodleigh Primary School to Codden Hill 

Tuesday 20th September Years Five and Six, Lundy Island Visit, meet at Ilfracombe 

Harbour at 9.00 am and collect from Ilfracombe at 6.00 pm 

Thursday 22nd September Year Four, Lundy Island Visit, meet at Ilfracombe Harbour at 

9.00 am and collect from Ilfracombe at 6.00 pm 

Monday 26th September Whole School, Rosh Hashanah, Jewish New Year Festival 

Thursday 20th October Whole School, Theatre Alibi Performance ‘The Parcel’ 

Friday 21st October Non Pupil Day 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th 

October 

Half Term 

Monday 31st October Back to School 

Tuesday 1st November Years Three and Four, Bikeability on the playground 

Wednesday 2nd November Years Five and Six, Bikeability at Pilton Community College 

Thursday 3rd November Years Five and Six, Bikeability at Pilton Community College 

Tuesday 8th November  Years Three and Four, Bikeability on the playground 

Wednesday 9th November Years Five and Six, Bikeability at Pilton Community College 

Thursday 10th November  Years Five and Six, Bikeability at Pilton Community College 

Monday 21st November Whole School, Nasal Flu Vaccination 
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